



Attn: Rebecca Ward Cultural Affairs Officer, Public Art
Culture Division and the
Legacy Project Committee
City Hall, 9th Floor, East Tower
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Feb 8, 2006

Dear Legacy Project Committee,

The year 2007 is an important one from a Gould perspective with commemorative events being planned across communities in North America and abroad. A keynote event will be the Museum of Civilization exhibition in Ottawa which will begin in September 2007.

We in the Glenn Gould Foundation are very excited about the prospect of the Metro Square designation and believe the proposed location is ideal. We lend our support to the naming initiative and would be prepared to play a role in the designation and dedication process. We would like to think that this might become the Toronto 2007 participation in the "Year of Gould".

I would be very helpful if we could meet to talk about this project and its context in 2007.

Sincerely,

Merle Kriss, President, Board of Directors

Glenn Gould Foundation